You're Invited!

Dear Families,
We are excited to invite you and your loved ones to our upcoming church musical concert!

Date: Saturday, March 25, 2024
Time: 5:00 PM
Location: Community Church Auditorium, 123 Faith Lane

Join us for an evening of uplifting music, joyful performances, and community spirit. This
family-friendly event will feature our talented youth choir, special soloists, and a heartwarming
message.

We encourage you to bring your children, friends, and neighbors for a night of praise and
celebration!

Please RSVP by March 15, 2024, to ensure we have enough seating for everyone. You can reply
to this email or call the church office at (555) 123-4567.

We look forward to sharing this beautiful musical experience with you!

With blessings,
The Church Music Ministry Team



